
Livonia Public Schools        
Director of Operations  

 
Date: March 6, 2018 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Phase II Paving Projects at Cooper Upper Elementary, Randolph Elementary, 

and Buchanan Elementary Schools  
 

I would like an opportunity to share with the Board of Education information on  
Phase II Paving Projects at Cooper Upper Elementary, Randolph Elementary, 
and Buchanan Elementary Schools.  As mentioned to the Board at the Study 
Session of February 26, 2018, the bid opening for this Sinking Fund project 
occurred on March 5, 2018. The Cooper project is a complete parking lot and 
drainage project, while Randolph and Buchanan will be smaller projects with the 
intent of adding additional parking capacity at each school. Scott Smith from 
Plante Moran CRESA will be joining us at the Committee of the Whole meeting to 
discuss details. 
 
Please add this request to the agenda of the Monday, March 12, 2018, 
Committee of the Whole meeting. As always, let me know if there are any 
additional questions. Thank you. 
 
PF/ko 
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c: Board of Education 

 
  


